Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street » Portland, Oregon 97204

PortlandGeneral.com
Qctober 4, 2007
Email / US Mail
OPUC Filing Center

Vikie Bailey-Goggins
550 Capitol Street, N.E., Ste 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

RE: UE 189, Draft Implementation Plans, AMI Project

On January 17, 2007, Portland General Electric (PGE) filed its “Preliminary Draft
Implementation Plans — Advanced Metering Infrastructure Project.” Attachment 1 provides
updates to these plans. PGE committed to provide updated project plans in the Proposed AMI
Conditions from July 2007 filed as Exhibit 102 in UE 189. The project plans are confidential
and subject to Protective Order No. 07-089 and are provided under separate cover.

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Alex Tooman at
(503) 464-7623 or Patrick Hager at (503) 464-7580.

Sincerely,
Patrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
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